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August 5, 1997

Mr. S. A. Patuiski
Site Vice President
Point Beach Nuclear Plant
Wisconsin Electric Power Company
0010 Nuclear Road
Two Rivers, WI 54241

SUBJECT: REQUAl.lFICATION PROGRAM INSPECTION

Dear Mr. Patuiski:

In a telephone conversation on August 1,1997, Dell McNeil, Region 111 Reactor Engineer
and Paul Smith, Operations Training Coordinator, made arrangements for the NRC to
inspect the licensed operator requalification program at the Point Beach Nuclear Power '

l Station. The inspection is planned for the week of September 8,1997, which coincides
with your tegularly scheduled requalification examination cycle. The staff at your facility
should prepare and conduct the requalification examinations in accordance with your NRC-
approved roqualification program.

This letter contains information collections that are subject to the Paperwork Roduction
Act of 1995 (44 U.S.C. 3501 et seq.). These information collections were approved by
the Office of Management and Budget, approval number 3150-0101, which expires on
April 30, 2000.

The public reporting burden for this collection of information is estimated to average 4
hours por response, including the time for reviewing instructions, gathering and
maintaining the data needed, and completing and reviewing the collection of information.
Send comments on any aspect of this collection of information, including suggestions for
reducing the burden, to the Information and Records Management Branch (T 6 F33), U.S.
Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Washington, D.C. 20555-0001, or by Internet electronic
mail at DJS1@NRC. GOV; and to the Desk Officer, Office of Information and Regulatory
Affairs, NEOB 10202, (3150-0101), Office of Management and Budget, Washington, D.C.
20503.

The NRC may not conduct or sponsor, and a person is not required to respond to, a
collection of information unless it displays a currently valid OMB control number,
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2 August 5, 1997
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Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. If you have any questions regarding this
inspection, please contact R. Max Bailey at 630 829 9750, or me at 630 829 970E.

Sincerely,

Original Signed by Melvyn Leach

Melvyn N. Leach, Chief
Operator Licensing Branch

Docket No. 50 266
Docket No. 50 301

cc: R. R. Grigg, President and
Chief Operating Officer, WEPCo

- A. J. Cayla, Plant Manager
._ Virgil Kanable, Chief, Boller Section
Cheryl L. Parrino, Chairman,

Wisconsin Public Service Commission
State Liaison Officer
W. Parks Walker, Training Department

Distribution:
Docket File DRS
PUBLIC IE 42 Rlli PRR
OC/LFDCB SRI, Point Beach
S. A. Richards, NRR/HOLB J. McCormick Barger, DRP
L. L. Gundrum, LPM, NRR

DOCUMENT NAME:G:\DRS\P0108057.DRS
To receive a copy of this document, Indicate in the bon 'c" = Copy w/o attach /enct T = Copy with attach / encl 'W = No
copy

0FFICE Rlll:DRS |# Rill:DRS v
NAME- DMcNeiHjp fat b MLeach M A
DATE 08/ os /97 08/ 03' /97

0FFICIAL RECORD COPY

!

-


